
Sayyid Al-Hakeem praises the Iraqi media network studios’ development

During his visit to the Iraqi media network, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National

Movement, toured the network's Studios on 3/7/2023, praising the development of the network,

indicating that his visit to the network is an expression of his respect and pride for the

network,  its  members  and  employees  and  its  roles  in  delivering  accurate  and  objective

information. 

H.E. pointed out that the media is a key entrance to achieving a correct vision towards the

political system and positive transformations, calling on the network to open up to media

institutions to form the Iraqi vision of the Iraqi project.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem stressed that the visit was an expression of appreciation, indicating that the

visit witnessed the discussion of many proposals, which received a high response from its

management and staff, H.E. also called for completing the network law and providing the

necessary allocations for it, praising the components channels (Al-Hurryia, Al-Turkmaniyah, and

Al-Siryaniyah), stressing their importance in reflecting the culture of Iraqi components,

indicating that diversity is a source of enrichment for Iraqi culture.


